Eric Cooper

From: Davis, Bill <bdavis@mrbgroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 10:38 AM
To: Peter Ingalsbe; Robin MacDonald; Ron Brand Gmail; Don Giroux - Highway / Parks Superintendent;

Brabant, Lance; zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org; Town Clerk;
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: Marcy Daniels
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua - Project Referral
Attachments: Town of Canandaigua - October Referrals, Farmington.pdf; Cdga-Farm TL Rd 0000 2020-09-18 Sub

Plat.pdf; Easement-Genneco-2019.pdf

Good morning Eric,

In regards to the referral for the subdivision proposed by Genneco, | attached the easement that has been signed and
filed for the water transmission main and the future trail for Canandaigua. Pretty obvious comment but it appears the
easement is shown correctly on their map and that a proposed Lot #9 would be within this easement area and would
not be advisable.

Please let us know of any questions/comments.

Thanks

Bill Davis
Director of Water Resources Engineering

MRB group

The Culver Road Armory
145 Culver Road, Suite 160
Rochester, NY 14620
(585) 381-9250 Phone
(585) 381-1008 Fax

From: Peter Ingalsbe <pingalsbhe@farmingtonny.org>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 4:01 PM

To: Robin MacDonald <rmacdonald@farmingtonny.org>; Ron Brand Gmail <rlbplans@gmail.com>; Davis, Bill
<bdavis@mrbgroup.com>; Don Giroux - Highway / Parks Superintendent <dgiroux@farmingtonny.org>; Brabant, Lance
<Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>

Cc: Marcy Daniels <mdaniels@farmingtonny.org>

Subject: FW: Town of Canandaigua - Project Referral

Comments asap to Eric at the zoning inspector email address. Please copy everyone in .

Peter V. Ingalsbe
Supervisor

Town of Farmington
Farmington, NY 14425



315-986-8100 ext. 2

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:18 PM

To: Town Clerk <townclerk@farmingtonny.org>; Peter Ingalsbe <pingalsbhe@farmingtonny.org>
Cc: Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: Town of Canandaigua - Project Referral

Please see the attached referral from the Town of Canandaigua Planning Board.

Please let me know if you have any questions. If you have comments, please feel free to provide them back to me at this
email address.

Best,

Eric A. Cooper
Planner
Town of Canandaigua

ecooper(@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120 x2254




